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Pictured above left to right: Brad Throop, Roland Demorest, and Jesse Playter

Through the cooperative efforts of our simulation, design,
toolpath, and machining departments we were able to
account for a specified dimple pattern on .4mm thick
aluminum, which helped diemaker Jesse Playter build a
quality tool. Thanks to everyone who was involved,
especially design leader Roland Demorest and diemaker
Jesse Playter. Another job well done.
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Belding 6-8pm

Carson City 5:30-7:30pm
Cedar Springs 5-7pm
Crystal 5-7pm

Edmore 5-7pm

Grand Rapids Dusk-8pm
Grandville 6-8pm
Greenville Business 3:30-5pm
Greenville 6-8pm
Howard City 6-8pm
lonia 6-8pm

Kentwood 6-8pm

Lake Odessa 6-8pm

Lakeview 5:30-7:30pm
Lowell 5:30-8pm
Newago 6-8pm
Portland 6-8pm
Rockford 5:30-8pm
Sand Lake 6-8pm
Saranac 6-8pm
Sheridan 6-8pm
Sparta 5-8pm
Spring Lake 6-8pm
Stanton 5-7pm
Trufant 6-8pm
Vestaburg 6-8pm
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Jamie Sellers
Jordan Melching
Macade Paulson
Blake Shotko
Dwayne Maclaren

Congratulations to Blake Shotko for completing
his apprenticeship at Greenville Tool & Die Co.
on August 31, 2019. After meeting all
requirements to obtain his journeyman card,
Blake is now a certified Tool & Diemaker.
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Gregg Peters

Josh Brewington

Kevin Lipp
Mark Cazier
Neal Fisher
Ashton Mead
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Ethan Schofield
John Meyer
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October is
National Employee
Ownership Month,

and at Greenwville
Tool & Die, we're
proud to be an
Employee Owned
Company since
2005. Thank you to
our employee
owners for their
direct investment
into the success of
this company.
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Kyle Noble
Co-op
Student
Belding HS

Employee Safety &
Suggestion Meeting

Wednesday, October 30"

3:30pm

October committee
members are:

Jay Vlahas
Rob McaGill
Jamie Sellers
Zach Winters

Congratulations GTD
employee, Adam Teegardin,
and his wife Melody on the

birth of their daughter,
\\ Daya Joyann, on August 15t%.
\ The healthy little girl is 9
pounds 5 ounces and joins
sisters Chyla & Gwendolyn.

November 12, 2019
12:30-5:30pm

The following GTD employees
have recently reached
milestones in blood donated:

Tristen Potter — 2 gallons
Matt Smalley — 2 gallons
Jordan Melching — 3 gallons
Rick Hillman — 26 gallons
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